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November 20, 2006 

Margaret Louise Doyle and John Stevens Doyle 
3747 - 66 Campana South 
Oceanside, CA 92054 * 

Chaves County, New Mexico ^ 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Doyle, 

This letter is being sent to you to correct a typographical error in the 
letter dated November 6, 2006, previously sent to you from this office 
regarding the Personally 1525-33 No. 1 well. 

The previous letter stated that your interest in the proposed well was 
0.00150676%. The percentage sign following the decimal interest was in 
error and your interest in the well should have appeared as follows: 
0.00150676 decimal interest. 

Your estimated cost for participation in the above captioned well 
remains unchanged. The estimated cost of $3,919.53 as stated in the letter 
dated November 6, 2006, was a correct estimate of your proportionate 
share in the well should you elect to participate. We apologize for any 
inconvenience or confusion this may have caused. Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Michael M. Gray 
Land Manager, New Mexico 

Re: Personally 1525-33 No. 1 
T-15-S, R-25-E 
Section 33: N/2 
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